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The mail-in system currently in place is perfectly adequate and much more efficient 

than walk-in voting.  Plus, this puts added stress on Oregon voters to rush to polls on 

voting day.  It would definitely reduce the ability for many voters to be able to vote.  

This sounds like nothing more than an attempt to limit voters rights. 


